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Swimming Water Skills for Life programme: Year 3 - 6 2018 
Monday 23 July - Friday 3 August 1.30 - 2.30pm 

 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers 
 
The Schools’ Water Skills for Life programme at the Caroline Bay Trust Aoraki 
Centre starts on the first day of next term. Students will be transported there and 
back by bus. 
 
Please ensure that your child/ren are equipped with named swim togs and a named 
towel on each swimming day. Also please provide a note if your child/ren have any 
medical conditions or illnesses which prevents their participation in the lessons. 
 
CBay have asked for a permission/information form to be completed for each child 
participating. This is due back by this ​Friday 22 June​. 
 
Water Skills for Life programme form 
 
 
Ali Talbot 
SPORTS COORDINATOR 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdAtuqAE0BYAD_ANlZNAkDdG_SLBLPOtEIkO7gTTiw5smoOsg/viewform?usp=sf_link

